
Ongoing Spending of School Sports Premium 2016 /17: 

 

Support from Shoreham Academy to organise and run all the locality sporting tournaments 

throughout the year is paid for from the Sports Premium funding.  We also use the funding 

to cover staff to make sure that the children take part in as many of these tournaments as 

possible. 

 

We continue to subsidise swimming lessons in Year 3 and Year 5 with Sports Premium 

funding, with the result that every child in Year 3 has 6 weeks of swimming, and 10 weeks in 

Year 5. 

 

We have a fully qualified netball coach who takes netball club every Tuesday for Yrs 5 and 6. 

 

We are continuing with our annual subscription to Jump Start Johnny, which encourages a 

fun approach to fitness in all Year groups. 

 

The funding is also used to make sure that all sports equipment and team clothing for 

tournaments is continually replenished and up to date. 

 

We aim to finance any training and development for staff who need it, as and when courses 

are on offer in West Sussex.   

 

We also have funding available for any outside agencies offering whole school participation in 

taster days and workshops to engage as many of them as possible in sport. 

  

Impact of funding 

 

All teachers have better subject knowledge and confidence in teaching PE, including NQTs. 

 

Our children take part in as many tournaments and Shoreham Cluster events as possible 

throughout the year, and the profile of sport in the school continues to be a high one. 

 

Coaches are employed to teach some extra-curricular activities meaning that children are 

having more opportunities to participate in sports that they may not normally be offered. All 

clubs are free to all children. 

 

We will continue to enter extra competitions outside our locality for a range of sports 

including gymnastics, football and cricket. A number of children including pupil premium 

children have been selected for these events. 

 

All children have access to a school PE kit if they require it, we also have a range of 

sportswear with our school logo on for special occasions. 

 

 

 


